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It argues that positivism
and natural law are
complementary, not
conflicting, and that
normative inference (is-to-
ought) can be a valid form
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of logical reasoning ... by
his appreciation of the
limits ...

Post Positivism.
The fight made strange
allies. Moritz Schlick, the
founder of logical
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positivism, was
philosophically at odds with
Hildebrand, who considered
his ideas “false and
dangerous.” Schlick probably
...
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According to Dietrich von
Hildebrand
Critical theory can help us
to understand the emerging
or re-emerging positivism,
which we face in the academy
... it was connected with
social critique and revolt
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of different sorts. And this
was ...

The Future of Critical
Theory
The fraternity soon to be
known as “Logical
Positivists”—Rudolf Carnap
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the most ... after World War
II, as “therapeutic
positivism” uncovered.
Freud’s couched neurotic and
Wittgenstein’s rabid ...

Everything as it is
But empiricism and
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positivism erected into a
permanent principle ... is
conducted by elaborating a
logical conceptual system,
and it should therefore
always be a cognitive
pursuit. Ideology, though it
...
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Marc Angenot and Darko Suvin
There was Wells' standing as
a creator of modern myths:
Zamyatin saw the scientific
romances, which were his
chief interest, as a species
of fairy tale reflecting the
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endless prospect of
technological ...

Imagining the Future:
Zamyatin and Wells
The third part of this
chapter traces these
developments. The concept of
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dystopia implies the
impossibility of escape; in
this period, social critique
actually foresaw its own
disappearance in the ...

Chapter 3 of Alternative
Modernity
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Expressivist thought
gathered strength as part of
the intellectual resistance
to logical positivism and
instrumental rationalism ...
the substance of much of the
sceptical poststructuralist
critique ...
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Version originale anglaise
du compte rendu
Foster, Roger 2007. Adorno
and Heidegger on language
and the inexpressible.
Continental Philosophy
Review, Vol. 40, Issue. 2,
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p. 187. Brittain,
Christopher Craig 2008. Leo
Strauss and Resourceful ...

The Persistence of
Subjectivity
Against stubbornly
persistent biases, Adluri
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and Bagchee write in favor
of a more sincere reading of
ancient and Eastern texts-a
kind of “innocent reading”
that goes beyond a
postcolonial ...

Against Occidentalism
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The philosophy immersion
provides students with an
opportunity to study the
nature, methods, problems,
and achievements of
philosophical inquiry. The
immersion emphasizes the
following goals: the ...
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Philosophy Immersion
Those who had more money
than was needed for such a
mode of living gave it all
for the “common affairs,” —
the library, the Russian
review which ... of a severe
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logical criticism of the ...

The Autobiography of a
Revolutionist: St.
Petersburg; Journey to
Western Europe
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empirical insights to
examine theories of law
proffered by analytical
jurisprudents. The topics
covered include artifact
legal theory, law as a ...

Sociological Approaches to
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Theories of Law
The philosophy minor
provides students with the
critical skill of
philosophical analysis while
they take courses on a wide
variety of issues central to
everyone’s existence.
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Students get a solid grasp
...
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